TRANSLATION

1st February, 1960

Re: "KENWA MARU" 6273 G/T Built in June 1955
Class withdraw from your Society

BOWY

We wish to express our deep appreciation to your
Society since the above vessel was built and up to now. /
However we regret to inform you that due to our firm's
financial convenience, We decided to withdrew foreign
classifications from Trampers.

The vessel will be drydocked in near futur- s, and
we take this opportunity to withdraw her class from your
Society.

Please understand our circumstance and your
fayourable consideration will be highly appreciated.

Yours faithfully,

(sgd, F. KOBAYASHI )
Chief Superintendent
Nitto Shosen K.K.

Messrs, Lloyd's Register of Shipping
YOKCHAMA.
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